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The building is clean, floors are shined, new banners are hung, the playground is 
finished, and everything is ready for the Pack to be back! 
 
We currently have 45 pack members;  however, referrals for the coming year are 
arriving daily.  Staffing looks good, as most are planning on returning, and it seems 
like most of the vacancies will be filled. 
 
We are rested and psyched for the new year. We have a large freshman class and a 
significant number of seniors in the High School. We are looking forward to a great 
year, but to quote one of my favorite philosophers F. Gump, “You never know what 
you’re gonna get.”  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 


